
     

 

My name is Edward Schrijnemakers, Director of Applepies – The Global App Ecosystem. 

We have revamped our website www.applepies.nl by the Team of G Star Infotech. 

When we were thinking to revamp our website we fortunately came in contact with Rohit Bishen of 

G Star Infotech. Because we are based in The Netherlands and they are based in India we initially 

thought the distance and interpretation of the English language could be a problem. However they 

got my confidence by having good calls about the approach, service level and price in the beginning 

of the contract discussions.  

Once started, we had a close and 24 hours cooperation with one contact person who coordinates 

the communication between us and their internal Team.  We had a good insight about the progress 

and daily discussion about the lay-out of the website and the content. Because they are really 

flexible with respect to connectivity we finalized the website within 1 month. 

In addition, we could see each change/amendment/follow up by getting a link of the new website. 

This ables us to monitor whether they took the right steps. 

Key words: confident, good price, flexible, 24h connectivity (even with the time difference), and 

acceptable delivery time. 

Guys, I really would like to thank you for all the work. 

 

Best, 

On behalf of the Team, 

Edward 

Director Applepies. 

 

http://www.applepies.nl/

